
ART 

Art Classes Moving Online 

 

Please check your student email or the Remind app for information about your art classes moving 

online. You should receive a message from your teacher by April 1, 2020 (Wednesday). If you did not 

receive a message by that date, please contact your teacher via email. 

 

Mrs. Raulerson  

Raulersons@leonschools.net 

 

Ms. Munsell  

Munsellv@leonschools.net 
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